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From:

Sent: 31 March 2025 21:16
To: NeighbourhoodPlanning
Subject: Weymouth Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir or Madam 

My wife and I wish to support the Weymouth Neighbourhood Plan, as amended, and are of the opinion that it 
will strengthen planning policy and assist councillors and officers in assessing material planning considerations 
relevant to determining planning applications. It will also provide additional guidance to Planning Inspectors 
considering planning appeals. 

We are grateful for the work and time given by the group preparing the Neighbourhood Plan. 

With thanks for the Information and Consultation processes made available.  

Wendy and Michael Kelly 
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